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TENNESSEE VALLEY AUTHORITY
CHATTANOOGA, TENNESSEE 374ot

400 Chestnut Street Tower II

April 6, 1982 D
f

A Cx>

Director of Licensing d 1
'"'

Attention: Mr. Domenic B. Vassallo, Chief --$ %$ s5
Operating Reactors Branch No. 2 {. h o ag -

{ $g 6U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission u6

Washington, DC 20555 C c3 .

4
Dear Mr. Vassallo: co g

In the Matter of the } Docket Nos. 50-259
Tennessee Valley Authority ) 50-260

50-296

Your letter dated February 5, 1982 regarding Evaluation of the
Design of Emergency Response Facilities for the Browns Ferry Nuclear
Plant stated that ". . . emergency response facilities must be
completed prior to the date by which operating reactors must
complete these facilities." TVA's schedule for implementation of
these facilities has been previously transmitted to NRC by my letter
to H. R. Denton dated June 2, 1981. It is our understanding that
the requirements for these facilities are currently under review by
NRC. Therefore, we will provide additional information regarding
the detailed design for these facilities when NRC has issued final
guidance and requirements for emergency response facilities.

,

Very truly yours,

NNESSEE VALLEY AUTHORITY

't
L. M. Mil s, Manager
Nuclear Regulation and Safety

Subscribed a d sworn to beforeof(lAAd. 1982.me this 8 da

<%ak GhKhi.

Notary Public

My Commission Expires -

cc: U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Coinnission go/
Region II

f
ATTN: James P. O'Reilly, Tegional Administrator
101 Marietta Street, Suite 3100
Atlanta, Georgia 30303 /O
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